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Pop Up Art Exhibition 
 

Pupils from William Penn have been invited to take part in this year’s Pop Up Art Exhibition in Petworth.  The children 
have been using the stimulus of our beautiful school grounds to produce pieces of art work that will be displayed as part 
of the exhibition.  You are warmly invited to attend the official opening of the exhibition on Wednesday 12

th
 July at 4.30pm 

at the United Reformed Church in Petworth.  Refreshments, cake and nibbles will be on offer as well as the opportunity to 
view children’s art work from schools across the county.  We are very proud of the work the children have produced and 
we hope some of our families will be able to attend this event.  If you would like any further information please see Mrs 
Crane or alternatively you can visit the Pop Up Art Events Page on Facebook.   
 

 
 
Book Sale – A Message from George Cartner (JBB) 
 
George Cartner will be holding a children’s book sale after Sports Day on Friday of this week to raise money for Cancer 
Research UK.  Small books will be 50p and larger ones £1.50.  Please bring a donation to raise money for Cancer 
Research UK. 
 
Summer Barbecue  

Summer BBQ 
Saturday 22nd July 2017 

4:00pm – 7:30pm 
Live Band – T-Slammers 

BBQ – Bar – Bouncy Castles  
Children’s Entertainer 

Please join us for a fun afternoon to celebrate the new classroom and the children of William Penn School, past and 
present.  Tickets are available at the school office. 
 
Safeguarding Update 
 
Whilst we realise that children at William Penn are too young to be using Snapchat, it is possible that you have older 
children at home that may be. 
  
Snapchat have launched a new feature called Snapmap. Snapmap allows your friends to see your exact location on a 
map.  The new feature is causing a lot of concern in the media, because Snapchat is so popular with young people. If the 
correct settings are not enabled a user's location will be visible to anyone. 
  
You can read more, and find out how to make sure this feature is switched off at: 
 http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-40382876 
  
Pupil Achievements 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk  


